
 

 
 

PARLIAMENT STANDING COMMITTEE ON JUSTICE, LAW AND HUMAN RIGHTS 
 

CALL FOR WRITTEN SUBMISSION 

CYBERCRIME BILL 2020 

(BILL NO. 11 OF 2020) 
 
The Parliament Standing Committee on Justice, Law and Human Rights had been referred 
the Cybercrime Bill 2020. The Committee has commenced its review of the Bill and is now 
inviting the public and any interested person to provide their views on the Bill, through written 
submission. 
 
The Bill aims to align the laws of Fiji to the requirements under the International Convention 
on Cybercrime (“Budapest Convention”) and introduces new provisions on substantive 
cybercrime offences, procedural requirements, remedies in relation to cybercrime offences, 
the collection of electronic evidence and international cooperation for this purpose. 
 

A copy of the Bill can be found on the Parliament website: www.parliament.gov.fj 
 

All written submissions are to be provided to the Committee via the following means: 
 

- Hard copy correspondence; addressed to the Chairperson, Standing Committee on 
Justice, Law and Human Rights, P.O. Box 2352, Government Buildings, Suva; or 

- E-mail; submission sent to Committee secretariat staff – 
ira.komaisavai@parliament.gov.fj and jackson.cakacaka@parliament.gov.fj.  

 
All submissions are to be received before 4:30pm, Friday 19 June, 2020. 
 
For further queries, please contact Committee Secretary (Mr. Ira Komaisavai) through email 
ira.komaisavai@parliament.gov.fj or telephone mobile number +679 990 8595. 
 

 

Hon. Alvick A. Maharaj 

(Chairperson) 
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